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25 March 2021 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

As you are aware the process for awarding of grades for Summer 2021 differs to previous years, as 

external examinations have been cancelled by the Government. 

The Academy has produced a presentation, which can be accessed by clicking on the link below. 

https://www.thebourneacademy.com/page/?title=Exams&pid=173&action=saved 

The presentation explains the awarding process for Year 11 and Year 13 students this year, based on 

the information provided to us so far from the Government. 

Please ensure you watch this presentation, so you are able to discuss the awarding process this year 

with your son/daughter and have a clear understanding of the opportunities available for students 

to demonstrate the grade they are working at for their subjects. 

Should you have any questions, please contact your son/daughters Head of House in the first 

instance. 

Kind Regards 
Mrs T Deane 
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